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Statement on the State of the Tribes Address 
 

Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after the 15th 
annual State of the Tribes address in the Wisconsin State Assembly. 
 
“I would like to thank Chairman Tehassi Hill of the Oneida Nation and the Great Lakes Inter-
Tribal Council for participating in the annual State of the Tribes address in the Wisconsin State 
Assembly. It’s important that our governments continue to work together to address shared 
priorities and areas of concern.” 
 

### 
 
 

 
 


